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Welcome to 2017,  
 
I cannot believe that the New Year is here. 
I am looking forward to our many upcom-
ing events. Check the  
calendar and the Save the Date.  
 

The holidays were fun, as you can see by my photo bomb of Joan 
and Sandy. We always have fun while we are working to support 
our local community. 
 
Please read through to see all of the upcoming speakers. They 
will be very informational and fun to listen to. 
 
Since we all clean out our closets and such for the new year, I have arranged with Bob Coffin 
to host a Shredding Day in our parking lot. You or anyone can bring up to five boxes of papers 
that you would like to shred. This is an event to let our community know that we are working 
to be a good neighbor. I will arrange to distribute newsletters and flyers for our upcoming 
events. This is a great way to let people know what we are all about and to invite them to work 
with us. 
 
I know that many of you are members of other organizations, and we all are struggling to do 
our work. I am encouraging that we consider partnering with other organizations so that we 
can pool our resources and “Work Smarter, not Harder.” There is strength in numbers, and this 
is a good way to improve our visibility and get our Community Service work done. 
 
I hope that you all had a great holiday and are ready to get back to work and fun. I want to 
take this time to thank everyone for their support and encouraging comments. Your support 
fuels my desire to get the work done and make the Mesquite Club THE most successful  
Non-profit Organization in the Las Vegas area. With YOUR help, we will get it done. 
 
Let’s start 2017 with a Bang supporting our local community. 
 
In Federation Friendship to all of my Sisters, 
 

Cherie Lee Williams 

SAVE THE DATE 

 
JAN 6, 1 pm Afternoon  Tea 

(see page 2) 

JAN 13, 1 pm Business Meeting 

(see page 2) 

JAN 20, 1 pm Regular Meeting  

(see page 2) 

FEB 3, 1 pm Silver Tea 

FEB 10, 1 pm Business Meeting 

FEB 17, 11 am Social; Noon 

Luncheon Ways and Means  

Fashion Show at Siena Golf 

Course 

 

EVENING 

 

JAN 3, 6 pm Business meeting; 

program “New Year, Healthier 

Living for Women” 

JAN 17, 6 pm Business meeting; 

Hands-on Community Service 

Project. 

FEB 7, 6 pm Business Meeting 

FEB 21, 6 pm Ways and Means 

Fundraiser, Mardi Gras 

 

 

REMINDER:  

Annual Rummage Sale 

March 17, 18, 19 

Bring your donations to the 

clubhouse as soon as  

possible! 

 
  www.gfwc.org 
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 WHAT’S HAPPENING AT THE MESQUITE CLUB? 

Business Meeting 

Friday January 13, 2017 

1 pm 

 

Tim Mullin, Executive Director of  

Las Vegas USO 

 

USO Las Vegas provides a home away 

from home and a sense of community for the 32,245 active 

duty troops, 4,760 National Guard personnel, Reservist, 

and their families based in Southern Nevada.  

 

We offer morale-boosting and family-strengthening  

programs, deployment and re-deployment support to help 

our troops adjust to the duty ahead, resiliency training,  

discreet and compassionate support for Families of the  

Fallen, as well as passenger terminal assistance for troops 

and loved ones alike. Since 2010, USO Las Vegas has 

served more than 155,000 troops and their families.  

 

Come and be inspired! 

Afternoon Tea 

Friday January 6, 2017 

1 pm 

Rob Levrant, Director 

 

Robert Levrant is the Director of OLLI at UNLV.  Rob comes to 

the Division of Educational Outreach from the City of Las Vegas 

where he held the position of Neighborhood Outreach Specialist 

and Planner for the past eight years. In addition, he provided 

support to the city's Senior Citizen's Advisory Board. Rob also 

has six years of experience in higher education administration at 

Rocky Mountain College in Billings, Montana. He has a Bachelor 

of Science degree in Regional Planning and a Master of Arts in 

Student Affairs in Higher Education. Both degrees are from Indi-

ana University of Pennsylvania.  

This will be a great program. Bring a friend! 

Regular Meeting 

Friday January 20, 2017 

1 pm 

  

 

Marya Shegog, Ph.D., MPH, CHES is  

currently the director of health programs 

at The Lincy Institute at UNLV and an 

assistant professor within the School of Community Health  

Sciences Department of Environmental and Occupational Health. 

She is a graduate of the University of South Carolina, Arnold 

School of Public Health where she attained her Master’s and Ph.D. 

in Health Promotion, Education, and Behavior and a graduate  

Certificate in Women’s Studies. Dr. Shegog‘s career spans across 

two decades and includes public and private sectors, community 

development, corporate research, and organizational planning, 

evaluation and implementation. 

 

In Las Vegas her work includes working to create and expand the 

health infrastructure, for one of the fastest growing regions in the 

country, southern Nevada. Dr. Shegog focuses on identifying and 

addressing health disparities in order to achieve health equity for 

everyone.  

 

This will be a very interesting afternoon! 

Schedule your Private Luncheon 

The Ways and Means Committee, is offering  

Private Luncheons this year. This is always a popular 

event, It is a great way to spend quality time with  

other members. Yes, you can bring a friend. 

 

Check your calendar and call Nancy Zangl to get your 

luncheon on the schedule. These sell out quickly. 

They are fun to plan, and they 

are fun to attend! 

Contact Nancy Zangl at  

(702) 564-3216 

Schedule yours today! 
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 UPCOMING EVENTS! MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

MESQUITE CLUB WAYS AND MEANS 
LUNCHEON AND FASHION SHOW 

Friday, February 17, 2017 

Social Hour: 11am  Luncheon: Noon 

$50 

SIENA GOLF CLUB 

10575 Siena Monte Ave, Las Vegas, NV 89135  

 Luncheon choices:    

   Chicken Piccata    Dover Sole     Pasta Primavera  

Includes: Siena House Salad and Artisan Bread basket; soft 
drinks, water, juice, iced tea or coffee, and Chef’s Dessert Display 

We will have a ‘silent auction’ – raffles – Fashion Show courtesy of 
Chico’s and more surprises! 
 
Invite your friends to attend with you! 
 
As always, we appreciate your support for our Clubhouse – as this is the 
Ways & Means Spring Fundraiser.  
 

Send a check for $50 and your entrée’ choice to: The Mesquite 
Club, Inc. Attention: Nancy Zangl, P.O. Box 95662, Las Vegas, 
NV 89193 

 
MARK YOUR  

CALENDAR 

Garden Tea 

and  

Community Service Fundraiser 

“Alice in Wonderland 

Down the Rabbit Hole” 

Join us for this day of  

Wonderland Fantasy! 

Friday, May 5, 2017 

More details to come! 
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EVENING: CHAIR LETTER; EVENING EVENTS 

Dear Members of the Mesquite Club, 

 

The first order of business is to thank Toby Power and Ruth Larson for being such super co-chairs of the 

32nd Annual Holiday Craft Auction.  Everyone who served as a subcommittee chair is also thanked  

generously.  We do have some talented and dedicated members who demonstrated their expertise and 

skills in every aspect of the event. 

 

Our gross proceeds were $15,264.00!  With $2,773.46 in expenses, our net proceeds were $12,490.54.  

Ruth and Toby presented Nicole Hughes, Pets for Vets of Las Vegas, with a check for $7494.54 at the 

Evening Chapter of Mesquite Club Holiday Party on December 6, 2016.  The remaining $4,996.00 will be put in the  

Scholarship Fund to be forwarded to fund our three $1,500 scholarships that will be presented in May 2017. 

 

Speaking of the Holiday Party, we did enjoy each other’s company and participated in a rather spirited gift exchange that 

evening.  Personally, I hope that everyone has a happy holiday season! 

 

On January 3, 2017, we will have a program meeting followed by a business meeting.  Linda Shapona, program chair, has 

arranged for a representative of Dignity Health—St. Rose Dominican to help members explore and then implement small 

practices to improve their health in 2017.  It will be a timely topic with the new year  The business meeting will be an im-

portant one as we move forward in sending out RFP’s to local nonprofits  for a part of the net proceeds of the next Holiday 

Craft Auction.  On January 17, Bonnie Crawford and Toby Power will plan a community-service project for members after the 

business meeting. 

 

Speaking of business, it will be that time again to consider for which positions you want to serve the Evening Chapter of the 

Mesquite Club in 2017-18.  Connie Macauley, nominating committee chair, will be asking for your commitments at  

future meetings. It is only through your service that we will continue to fulfill the mission of the Mesquite Club.   

 

Again, best wishes for a wonderful holiday, and I look  

forward to seeing you in 2017! 

 

In federation friendship, 

Jane Reid 

2016-17 Chair of the Evening Chapter of the Mesquite Club 

Home:  702-463-7942; Mobile:  330-518-5406 

E-mail:  j.reid5@cox.net 

CREDIT OR  

DEBIT CARDS:  

The Mesquite Club is  

accepting credit cards.   

You may pay for meetings and purchases with your credit 

or debit card.   MC/VISA/DISCOVER 

 

Mesquite Club Evening meeting 

 

Tuesday January 3, 2017   

 6 pm 

 

Women's Health for the New Year 

 

 

 

Dr. Cherubin Sumaway, MD 

Family Medicine,  

Dignity Health Medical Group 

Don’t forget about Pat Garcia’s and Dolores Martinez’s  

Saturday Socials.  The next one is at Brio Tuscan Grille  

(Tivoli) at 11:30 a.m. on January 14, 2017.  The address 

is 420 S. Rampart Boulevard in Las Vegas.  Reservations 

are need so contact Dolores at dawadus@aol.com or  

702-279-5176.   

mailto:dawadus@aol.com
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MEET OURNEW MEMBER; RUMMAGE SALE; YEARBOOK UPDATES; PROJECTS 

 

Mesquite Club 

Annual  

Rummage Sale  

 

We are accepting donations for this event. 

March 17, 18 and 19, 2017 

We need members to sign up for shifts during the 

rummage sale. Please consider stepping up for 

this annual event.  

Contact: Johanna @ (702) 737-9499 for day or Jane 

@ (702) 463-7942 for evening. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support with this 

event. 

 NEW MEMBER  

 

LUANA DEVOL 

Luana DeVol launched her  

career in Germany in 1984 as 

principal soloist in opera  

ensembles. This served as a 

springboard to her career as a freelance artist at virtually 

all the major opera houses in the world. She dazzled  

audiences around the globe with her dramatic soprano 

voice. She was renowned for her roles in the operas of 

Richard Wagner especially Brunnhilde for which she  

received many accolades. In Madrid, she sang the title 

role in DIE VALKYRIE paired with famed tenor Placido  

Domingo. 

 

Retiring from the rigors of operatic globe-trotting, Luana 

returned home to Henderson and joined the music faculty 

of UNLV in 2008. She currently presents Master Classes 

internationally and maintains a private voice studio.  As 

Managing Director of Opera Las Vegas she has brought 

top stars of the Metropolitan Opera for performances of 

MADAM BUTTERFLY, CARMEN and THE BARBER OF 

SEVILLE.  RIGOLETTO is scheduled for June 2017. 

 

We are pleased to welcome Luana as a new Mesquite 

Club member.  

YEAR BOOK UPDATES 

 

Address Change: Billie Kenney, 10401 West Charleston 

Blvd #D-211; Las Vegas, NV 89135; Phone; (702) 384-7757 

Email- alsatian15@gmail.com 

 

Address Change: Nancy Zangl; 481 Edgefield Ridge Pl; 

Henderson, NV 89012 

 

 

NEW Members 

 

Sylvia Phillips, 5455 Ario Rd, LV 8912; Phone: 702-306-8321 

Cell:  417-342-1941; sylvia_sturgeon@yahoo.com;  

Spouse: Gene Melcher; Birthday:  Mar 10 

 

Astoria Beasley,5319 Regal Ave., LV 89146; Phone: 

 702-365-5686; Cell: 702-354-2206;  

astoriabeasley@gmail.com; Birthday May 14 

 

Mary Beth Powell; 3392 Clandara Ave, LV 89121; Phone:  

702-433-2422;  Cell: 702-538-4600; Email: 

MBP4762@aol.com; Birthday:  April 7 

 

DON’T FORGET OUR ONGOING PROJESTS! 

 Old Glasses for the Lion’s Club 

 Business Clothes for Dress for Success 

 Toiletries for the beauty bags 

 Unperishable snacks for our Soldiers 

 School Supplies for Doris French 

 Shop out ongoing Craft Table 

Visit our Website: www.mesquiteclub.com  

Visit our site twice a month.  It increases our visibility 

and moves us up in the search engine's listing.  

A high visibility web presence is a crucial part of our  

membership recruitment and retention efforts. Tell your 

friends to visit the website also. 

 

Contact Linda at lshapona@gmail.com or call her at  

(702) 982-5077, or (734) 981-6207 with any questions. 
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$ MESQUITE CLUB FINANCIAL STATEMENT $ 

Balance ending, Oct 31, 2016 

B/ A Savings Oct 31, 2016   $51,864.72 

Interest for Nov    $2.13 

Total Savings Nov 30, 2016   $51,866.85 

Interest earned/Savings   $115.00 

Maintenance Reserve   $15,000.00 

General Savings    $36,751.85 

Total Savings 11/30/2016   $51,866.85 

B/A Checking 10/31/16   $35,661.97 

Deposits for Nov    +19,127.85 

Sub total     $54,789.82 

Less Nov expenses, cleared   - 6,462.22 

Balance Checking 11/30/2016  $48,363.60 

B/A Savings     $51,866.85 

B/A Checking     $48,363.60 

Total in Bank Accts 10/31/16  $100,230.45 

Checking     $48,363.60 

Less Designated Funds   -25,846.11 

Gen Operating Funds 10/31/16  $22,517.49 

Designated Funds 

Choir      692.84 

Community Service, Day   2,336.64 

Community Service, Eve.   13,407.22 

Crafts      2,648.95  

Landscaping     825.00   

Memorial Fund     5,429.41  

We Care     505.55   

Total Designated Funds   $25,846.11 

Respectfully submitted, Lynda Schultz, Treasurer 

BOARD BRIEFS; CLUB FINANCIALS 

President Cherie Williams called the  

meeting to order and led the Pledge at 

10:07am. 

 

 

Financial Secretary - Nancy Zangl -  Total November Income 

$19263.00  

 

Second Vice President - We had a total of 11 new members this 

year 2 of which are evening ladies.   

 

Ways & Means -  Thank you for the participation on Friday.   

Total profit for that event is unknown at this time.  Fashion 

Show at Sienna Golf Course will be held in the Spring.  

 

Nominations - Cathi Poer -  Please think of what position you 

would like to fill next year.  A form will be included in the Janu-

ary Mesquiter.  

 

Evening - Jane Reid -  $15264.00 was grossed at the Holiday 

Craft Sale with a net of $12490.54.  These monies will fund the 

scholarships and Pets for Vets.  Applications to various non 

profits will be sent out for consideration of next years craft sale 

proceeds a committee will determine the recipients for next 

years proceeds.    

 

Building Chair - Sally Achord - A new Christmas tree has been 

secured for next year.   

 

Directors Johanna Kennedy - Had a wonderful time at the Holi-

day Craft Auction New Business Corinne Merwhirter - Garden 

Tea update -  Community Service and Garden Tea would like to 

collaborate on this together.  Price increase was discussed.  May 

5th is the Garden Tea.  It was asked that a proposal be submitted 

next month for consideration.  Much discussion was held  

regarding Garden Tea vs Community Service Event.    

 

It was discussed that we should bring this to the business  

meeting for discussion.  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:01am.  

 

Respectfully Submitted Sally Achord 

BOARD BRIEFS 



7 

 

SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS 

•TONY YILMAZ• 

All your home improvement and handyman needs 

Painting, wood floor, crown molding,  

baseboards, electrical, plumbing 

NO JOB TOO SMALL      *         FREE ESTIMATE 

Licensed & Insured NV-20131007020 

NEW PHONE NUMBER  

(702) 588-8240 

MESQUITE CLUB MEMBERS 20% OFF 

Advertisements help to support publishing the Mesquiter. We appreciate all of our advertisers.  

For more information about including your ad, please contact:  

Cherie Lee Williams @ (310) 710-9792 or email: CherieLeeWilliams@earthlink.net. 

Thank you for your support! 
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USO, GFWC INFORMATION 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

2017 GFWC NEVADA STATE CONVENTION 

March 30 thru April 2, 2017  -  Carson City, Nevada 

More information to come 

2017 GFWC Annual Convention  

If you have never been to a GFWC International Convention, this 

is your chance. It will be within driving distance.  

Join us for the GFWC 2017 

Annual Convention in Palm 

Springs, California from June 

23-26, 2017.  

 

Can you say Caravan! 

For more details: http://www.gfwc.org/ 

 

2017 Western States Region Conference  

In Helena Montana 

September 7 thru 10, 2017 

Radisson Colonial Hotel—Helena. 

More information to come! 

We hope to see you at one of these upcoming events! 

Living the Volunteer Spirit! 

GFWC INFORMATION 

The GFWC Website is a wealth of information, check it out: http://

www.gfwc.org/ 

The GFWC Club Manual is a living  

document that is constantly changing. Check it out for cur-

rent issues: 

http://www.gfwc.org/membership/club-manual/ 

 

Awards, Contests, and Grants: 

http://www.gfwc.org/membership/awards-contests-and-grants/ 

 

Membership Benefit Programs: 

http://www.gfwc.org/membership/membership-benefit-programs/  (There 

are great benefits of membership.) 

 

Events: http://www.gfwc.org/events/  

 

Membership Services: http://www.gfwc.org/membership/  

 

Public Policy: http://www.gfwc.org/what-we-do/public-policy/ 

 

“Saying thank you to all 

who serve” 

 

My president’s project is the USO. 

One easy way to support is to write 

letters. I will be suppling note cards 

and patriotic stationary. You can use your own if you chose. Here are 

some guidelines for writing. 

 

I would like to have these ready to deliver in early December. You can 

also as your family members and children or grandchildren. They will 

be greatly appreciated.  

 

There are no rules to writing letters to soldiers, and as long as they 

come from the heart there's really no wrong way either. Sometimes 

it's just hard to get started so here are a few tips to help you get start-

ed.  

 

You can choose any one of these points. 

 Keep things light. 

 Share things about yourself like hobbies or interests. 

 Write about your life but keep it positive. 

 Thank them for their service. 

 If you have connections in the military, mention that. 

 Be positive. 

 Stay away from political or polarizing topics. 

 Tell them what's going on at home but stray away from things 

happening in the news. 

 Let them know you support them. 

 Your letters don't have to be long, just write from the heart. 

 Write like you speak and show your personality. 

 Include questions for conversation. 

 Encouraging quotes are always nice. 

 Never share anything negative, personal struggles, your own 

thoughts about controversial subjects, or ask their opinion about 

controversial subjects. 

 You may begin your letter by writing “Dear Service Member" to be 

inclusive of all branches of service and both male and female ser-

vice members.  

 If you would like to provide an opportunity for your Soldier to 

respond, feel free to include your return address and/or e-mail 

address. However, do not expect    that you will get response. 

Remember, they are serving in a combat zone.  

 

Thank you all for your support with this project, I would like to be 

able to take at least 100 letters and cards after the New year. 

 

Let’s let them know how much that we appreciate  

their service! 
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NOMINATIONS FORM 2017-2018 

 

  

President Elect        Community Service 

First Vice President        Ways and Means 

Second Vice President  (Hospitality)        Building 

Recording Secretary       Nominations 

Treasurer        Evening  Representative 

Financial Secretary        Director 

Corresponding Secretary        Director 

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR PROPOSED NOMINATIONS  

MESQUITE CLUB 2017-2018  

The Mesquite Club Nominating Committee for the 2017-18 club year requests assistance from the membership in 

preparing a proposed slate of officers and chairmen for the coming year. We do not wish to overlook any member 

of long standing, nor any new member who may be especially qualified for a specific position. If there is a position 

you personally feel qualified for, you may show your interest by nominating yourself. We ask that you carefully con-

sider this request.  

Please print and complete this form and return it to Mesquite Club, Inc, P.O. Box 95662, Las Vegas, NV 89193. At-

tention Nominations Chair; Cathi Poer - or put it in the Nominations Chair Mailbox in the office at the Club-

house. No signature is required on this form and your suggestion will be considered at our next meeting. Your help 

in this matter is appreciated.                                                                                                                            

 

 

OFFICERS 
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REMEMBER THE MESQUITE CLUB, Inc. IN YOUR WILL 

Your attorney will be able to explain the tax advantages to you of making bequests to 
The Mesquite Club, Inc. In terms of actual costs to your estate, the deductibility of 
such bequests for Federal estate tax purposes mean that the actual dollar outlay may 
be far less than the face amount of the bequest. This is particularly true if you are a 
person of considerable means. Your attorney can acquaint you, in an approximate 
way, with the actual savings you may envision for your estate by means of such  
bequest. You need not make the bequest in outright form, but you may plan them so 

That they will take effect only upon the death of  
other members of your family for whom you have made prior provisions in your will. In this way, you may 
accomplish the two-fold result of providing security for your closest loved ones while seeing to it that, when 
the funds are no longer needed for their support, the funds will be put to constructive use.  
 
Your bequests can take the form of furthering the general purposes of The Mesquite Club, Inc. or, if you 
wish, or can be earmarked for some particular phase of The Mesquite Club, Inc. activities that specifically  
Interest you. Although The Mesquite Club, Inc., will welcome and be grateful for such bequests for specific 
purposes, The Mesquite Club, Inc., prefers that bequests not be restricted., so that after your death, the 
money can be used for whatever programs are then in need of funds.  
 
If you are thinking of making a bequest to The Mesquite Club, Inc., you should explore this matter fully with 
your attorney. They will be able to assist you in effectuating a plan which will best achieve your particular  
testamentary objectives. For the guidance of attorneys drafting wills which make bequests to The Mesquite 
Club, Inc., there are shown below a few samples of the different forms such bequests may take. Of course, 
these forms must be adapted by the attorney who makes use of them to the requirements of the particular 
instrument that they are drafting. They must be aware of the interrelationships between such bequests and 
the other provisions of your will.  
 

UNRESTRICTED BEQUEST 
 

I give and bequest the sum of Dollars ($__________) to The Mesquite Club, Inc., having its clubhouse at  
702 E St Louis Ave, Las Vegas, NV 89104, for its general purposes. 
 
 

RESTRICTED BEQUEST 
 

I give and bequest the sum of Dollars ($__________) to The Mesquite Club, Inc., having its clubhouse at  
702 E St Louis Ave, Las Vegas, NV 89104, for the purpose of (Name the specific program that you desire to 
support.) 
 
 

BEQUEST AFTER TERMINATION OF TRUST 
 

Upon the death of my wife/husband, ____________________, I give, devise and bequeath the principal trust 
for her/his benefit, as it shall be constituted to The Mesquite Club, Inc., having its clubhouse at 702 E St Louis 
Ave, Las Vegas, NV 89104, for its general purposes. 
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January 2017  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
1 2 3  

Board  

Meeting  

10 am 

 

Evening 

Meeting  

6 pm 

4 

Art Class 

10 am 

Poker  

12 noon 

5 6 

Afternoon  Tea 

1 pm 

7 

8 9 10 11 

Art Class 

10 am 

Poker  

12 noon 

12 13 

Business  

Meeting 1 pm 

 

14   Social: 

Brio Tuscan 

Grille; 420 S.  

Rampart 

Blvd, Las  

Vegas  

11:30 am 

15 16 17  Evening  

Mesquite  

6 pm 

Hands on  

Community 

service & 

Business  

Meeting 

18 

Art Class 

10 am 

Poker  

12 noon 

19 20 

Regular 

Meeting 1 pm 

21 

22 23 24 25 

Art Class 

10 am 

Poker  

12 noon 

26 27 28 

Shredding 

Event 

10 am till 

Noon 

Parking Lot 

29 30 31     

 



Check out our NEW Website! 

http://www.mesquiteclub.com/ 

PLEASE  NOTE! 

THE NEXT DEADLINE IS  JANUARY 15 

FOR THE  ISSUE FEBRUARY 

DON’T WAIT ‘TIL IT’S TOO LATE! 

Vol. 6 Issue January 2017 

This newsletter is published 10 times annually for 

members of the Mesquite Club, Inc. 

 

Articles may be faxed to (702) 441-0307,  

emailed to cherieleewilliams@earthlink.net, 

or mailed to; Cherie Lee Williams 

3301 Calle De El Cortez, Las Vegas, NV 89102 

Tel: (702) 405-9422—Cell: (310) 710-9792 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mary Gafford 01/04 

Karen Ziegler 01/08 

Judy Bolander 01/11 

Marianne Kenney 01/11 

Melissa Clary 01/12 

Pat Garcia 01/13 

Mollie Murphy 01/13 

Bonnie Crawford 01/17 

Tai Gregory 01/18 

Patrice Zamani 01/18 

Hollis Nieto 01/20 

Colleen Haycock 01/22 

Audra Damore 01/24 

Saroj Dhodapkar 01/25  

Sandra Ackerman 01/26 

THE MESQUITE CLUB, INC 

THE MESQUITER 

P.O. Box 95662 

Las Vegas, NV 89193-5662 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 


